From: Adrienne Adas

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 7:11 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

**Cc:** Rahman, Corrine < <a href="mailto:crahman@london.ca">crahman@london.ca</a>>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless Hub

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing express my concern and opposition for the proposed location for a homeless shelter in North West London, behind the Black Pearl restaurant.

While I am in favour of supporting homeless shelter initiatives in the city, with these types of shelters come crime and safety issues for surrounding residents.

Additionally, this neighbourhood is densly populated with school-aged children, which creates a safety concern for parents. Placing a shelter in this location will also likely increase vandalism, theft and B&E's in the surrounding neighbourhoods.

Please reconsider the location for this shelter.

Thank you,

Adrienne Adas